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                                 22nd November 2018 

Dear Parents 

Reception  Production ‘A Miracle in Town!’ 

 

As Christmas draws near, preparations are well in hand for our Christmas entertainment.  Traditionally, children in 

Lower School entertain their parents at Christmas time, while the children in Upper School take part in our Easter 

and Summer concerts and musical plays. The children in Hedgehogs and Rabbits (Mrs. Hellawell/Mrs. Hodges and  

Mrs. Beasley/Mrs. Desmond) will perform their Christmas play ‘A Miracle in Town’ on Wednesday 12th 

December at 9.45 am and Thursday 13th December at 9.45 am. 

 

Tickets, of course, are free of charge and can be ordered by completing the reply slip below and returning it to your 

child’s class teacher.  To meet fire regulations, we can only issue a limited number so, to ensure a fair distribution, 

we shall initially limit the number available to four per family (e.g. four for one performance or two tickets for 

each).  We require you to list the people attending so that we can check them off on arrival. To allow us time to 

prepare the Hall, it is unlikely that adults will be admitted before 9.20am so please do not arrive before this time. 

Parents will be admitted through the main School entrance by the School Office. 

 

As disturbances in the audience by younger children can cause such a distraction to those performing, we 

discourage you from bringing children below school age unless you can guarantee that they will sit quietly or that 

you will take them out of the hall if they start to disturb the performance. (They will also need an individual 

ticket, even if you would like to seat them on your lap. Unfortunately, we will not have room for buggies, 

prams, etc. in the Hall). 

 

If you would like more than four tickets, please list up to two extra people that you would like to come on the 

reply slip below.  From Thursday 6th December, if there are tickets remaining, we will allocate one additional 

ticket and then possibly another additional ticket from the list.  If necessary, these will be drawn from a hat. You 

should receive your first allocation of tickets within 48 hours of the return of your slip. If you do not, please contact 

us immediately. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 

Reception Performance – ‘A Miracle in Town!’ 

 
I would like…….tickets for the Reception performance on Wednesday 12th December at 9.45 am for the following: 

1}                                  2}                                         3}                                 4} 

 

I would like …….tickets for the Reception performance on Thursday 13th December at 9.45 am for the following: 

1}                                  2}                                          3}                                 4} 

 

(Maximum of four names above) 

I would like additional tickets for Wednesday for the following:   1}                                   2} 

I would like additional tickets for Thursday for the following:       1}                    2} 

(Maximum of two names in this section in priority order) 

 

Name …………………………………………………………….Class…………………….. 
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